
Extension of Time for 
Return

At the time this booklet goes to 
press the form to he used for making 
the returns has not yet been printed, 
but it is expected that a supply will be 
available after February 15th, and 
The Trusts and Guarantee Company, 
Limited, will be pleased to send copies 
of the form to any one who applies for 
them and to give any assistance 
desired in the completion of the forms.

We are credibly informed that it 
has been decided by the Department 
of Finance to extend the time for 
making the return of income, notice 
of which will doubtless appear in the 
newspapers.
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